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Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian                                                                                  Friday 8th March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Over the next few weeks the Night Owls team will be coming along to your Childs/Children’s school 
to visit for the morning.  We are a Bird of Prey demonstration team and will be holding a talk and 
flying display session for the children to take part in. 
 
We will be making no charge for our visit to the school but, instead the children will be given the 
wonderful opportunity to have their photograph taken holding our beautiful Barn Owl, Whisper, which 
is a lovely souvenir of what we hope is a great experience for the children.  
 
You will be given the chance to buy these photographs if you wish to.  We try to make the 
photographs as reasonably priced as we can and prices start at £10 for a 7x5 photo with a mount 
(enlargements are also available). 
There is no obligation for you to purchase these photographs, please do not send money in before 
our visit. 
Each photograph that we sell helps us to continue visiting schools and offering this wonderful and 
sometimes once in a lifetime opportunity to the children. 
 
We hope your children have a lovely time when we visit. 
 
Kind Regards 
The Night Owls Team. 
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